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10/11/2023 
 
Phew, what a stinker of day it has been!!  
 
Thankfully it’s going to be much cooler on Sunday and it should be just about perfect for pedalling. 
 
Here’s a final update with a last minute notification of a route detour on the Outer Harbour 
Greenways Corridor (55k Harbour ride and 40k Beach riders) 
The online route links to ridewithgps.com have been updated accordingly. 
 
You will encounter the detour as you are approaching Port Adelaide.  Immediately after going 
through the pedestrian/cycle tunnel under Grand Junction Rd, you need to take a hard left turn and 
follow the path up onto Grand Junction Rd to cross over the railway lines.  
It’s quite a steep as you go up the pathway and take care as you descend the other side. You will 
then join up with Lipson St which takes you back onto the normal route.  
The detour is well signed and there will be our usual red Bike SA arrows in place as well.  
 

 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on Sunday. 
 
 
 

https://ridewithgps.com/routes/41401718
https://ridewithgps.com/routes/41401702

